
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

February 9, 2014 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.L. 
 
 
TOPIC:   Approval of Limited Schools of Choice Program for 2015-2016 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
recommendation of the superintendent to participate in Limited Schools of Choice under 
Section 105 c for the 2015-16 school year.  Openings to include:  up to twenty (20) 
students at kindergarten; up to ten (10) each grade 1-2; up to five (5) students at each 
grade 3-4 for a total of 50 students.   
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
Section 105c Limited Schools of Choice will bring additional revenue to the district and 
preserve programs essential to the students of Livonia Public Schools. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Added revenue to the general fund – up to $400,000 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Randy A. Liepa, Ph.D, Superintendent 
Andrea Oquist, Director of Elementary Programs 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 
AO/ch 
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